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From: Janelle Fox 
Sent: Friday, 16 February 2024 12:22 PM
To: Aged Care Legislative Reform
Subject: Feedback Exposure Draft 
Attachments: RE: Feedback Exposure Draft [SEC=OFFICIAL]

 
REMINDER: Think before you click! This email originated from outside our organisaƟon. Only click links or open 
aƩachments if you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  
Good morning  
 
A concern of mine remains with the concept of Supporter and RepresentaƟve people for the person in receipt of 
care. The wording in the document requires further clarificaƟon: 
1. Do these appointed people replace standing EPOA or Guardian? 
2. If so how and when will the EPOA or Guardian be made aware? 
3. Will this concept if introduced be openly discussed with all people concerned? This is applicable to both current 
care recipients and future care recipients. 
4. I am aware the appointment of a Supporter or a RepresentaƟve can be with verbal or wriƩen consent of the care 
recipient. How will this be documented?  
 
Regards 
Janelle Fox 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




